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Auburn Symphony launches 2019-20 Season 

 

 
 

 
Auburn Symphony Orchestra is launching its 23rd Season. The line-up of concerts includes a 
Summer Series, a Symphony Series, and a Chamber Series.  
 
This year, the nonprofit arts organization has aimed to expand its programs and enhance its 
community presence and education outreach. Musicians will be seen at more venues than ever 
before. 
 
The Summer Series is comprised of one outdoor concert at historic Mary Olson Farm, one 
chamber concert at Geaux Brewing, and one free performance at the Auburn International 
Farmers Market. 
 
The Chamber Series concerts will take place at St. Matthew Episcopal Church in Auburn, Kent 
Lutheran Church, and Geaux Brewing. 
 
The Symphony Series is four full Symphony concerts at Auburn Performing Arts Center, led by 
Music Director Wesley Schulz. 
 
Adrian Wyard - Seattle artist who provided visual accompaniment at ASO’s sellout concert ​The 
Planets​ in April 2018 - joins the Orchestra for a living ​Pictures at an Exhibition​ multimedia 
experience. 
 
All of the concert programs are made up of a variety of beautiful music pieces both classical and 
contemporary. Free parking is available near all venues. Students receive discounted tickets.  
 
Season Subscriptions are on sale now for the Symphony Series and Chamber Series. Single 
tickets for those will go on sale June 1st. Tickets to the Summer Series are on sale now. 
 
To learn more about concerts and events, purchase subscriptions, or buy tickets, visit 
auburnsymphony.org or call the Symphony office at 253-887-7777. 
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Symphony Series​ ​at Auburn Performing Arts Center 

● Pictures at an Exhibition​ with visuals by Adrian Wyard 
Sunday, Oct. 13, 2019 at 2:30 p.m. 

● An Auburn Holiday Celebration 
Monday, Dec. 9, 2019 at 7:30 p.m. 

● Happy Birthday, Beethoven! 
Sunday, Feb. 16, 2020 at 2:30 p.m. 

● The Music of Richard Strauss 
Sunday, Apr. 26, 2020 at 2:30 p.m. 

 
Summer Series 

● From the Stage!​ with soprano Rachel Deshon 
Thursday, June 27 at 7 p.m. at Mary Olson Farm 

● Bach, Beethoven, & Brews 
Thursday, July 11 at 7 p.m. at Geauz Brewing 

● FREE Performance at the Auburn International Farmers Market 
Sunday, July 21 at 10:30 a.m. at Les Gove park 

 
Chamber Series 

● Cello Collection 
Friday, Nov. 22 at 7 p.m. at Geaux Brewing 
Sunday, Nov. 24 at 4 p.m. at St. Matthew Episcopal Church 

● Clara and Johannes 
Friday, Jan. 24 at 7 p.m. at Kent Lutheran Church 
Sunday, Jan. 26 at 4 p.m. at St. Matthew Episcopal Church 

● Uncommon Voices: Music for Woodwind Quintet 
Friday, March 6 at 7 p.m. at Kent Lutheran Church 
Sunday, March 8 at 4 p.m. at St. Matthew Episcopal Church 

 
 
 

## 
 
 

Auburn Symphony Orchestra changes lives and our South Puget Sound community through the 
shared experience of live orchestral music performances and by nurturing the relationship 
between our audience and our artists. Learn more at ​auburnsymphony.org​. 
 

http://auburnsymphony.org/

